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Hey, Campers, 

Thank you for your 

participation this week at 

camp @ Spirit of Life! 
It was a great week with 

you! 

Parents, thank you for 

giving us the opportunity 

to sing, play games and 

learn together with your 

children this week!  

Join us for our special 

KIDS CAMP SUNDAY WORSHIP,  

August 13th, 10am 
featuring the kids leading the songs they’ve learned this past 

week and sharing God’s love at CAMP at Spirit of Life. 
Your child’s par/cipa/on would be fulfilling for them and meaningful 

to our congrega/on. We would greatly appreciate it if you could be at 

the church by 9:45 am Sunday. Thank you! 

Check out our website at www.spiritoflifeav.org to see all the newsle7ers in color! 

OUR THEME THIS WEEK OUR THEME THIS WEEK isis  

  “BRANCHING OUT TO MA“BRANCHING OUT TO MAKE CONNECTIONS” KE CONNECTIONS”   

Today we talked about Today we talked about HOWHOW  we make connections.we make connections.  

Today we learn about counselor Rachel Saxton. Rachel grew 

up in right here in Lakeville, MN! She graduated from St. 

Olaf, spending last year teaching in India! This fall Rachel 

will be teaching Biology at St. Paul College! She has two 

brothers and one dog. Rachel’s favorite foods are 

blackberries, or coffee ice cream!  



Today we discussed our memory verse and talked about how to apply it to our everyday life. 

Ask your child to recite Romans 8: 38-39. We also read Luke 24: 13-35 and heard about the 

road to Emmaus. Find out who was walking when Jesus revealed Himself to them—and they 

didn’t recognize Him! We want to be able to recognize Him when he reveals Himself to us 

and so we can make connec.ons with Him and with others in our lives. 

We also say a huge THANK YOU to all the volunteers who made this week fun & wonderful! 


